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MEETING DATE: July 25, 2024
FROM: Susan Scarlett

RE: Backhoe Purchase - Caterpillar

BACKGROUND:

In 2011 the City purchased a backhoe which has lasted 13 years. At this time Public Works is
in need of a new backhoe. A backhoe is critical to the functions of Public Works. The old
backhoe is being repaired and will serve as a backup if the repair is successful. 

The quote is attached and is from a company that is part of the Omnia partners as are we and
our contract number is 212816. This provides government procurement without going out to
bid. Even so, Public Works director Todd Roberts checked out a John Deere backhoe which
came in at a higher price.

RECOMMENDATION:

Approve the purchase of a Caterpillar 420 Backhoe Loader and approve a budget amendment
to split the purchase price as follows:

45 % Water

45% Sewer

10% Snow Removal

FISCAL IMPACT:

$166,768.48 (includes tax)

ATTACHMENTS:

CATERPILLAR QUOTEA.
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